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1st annual Poker Run Report 
28 Jan 2019 

OVERVIEW 

At the Sept. 2018 general meeting Bryan Smith made a motion to have a poker run. At the Oct. 

2018 general meeting a committee was formed consisting of Bryan Smith, Bill Hawley, George 

Smith, Dave Krauss, and Dean Mackley.  President Ben Thiesen named Bill Hawley as chair. 

Meetings 

1. In Sept 2018 a committee meeting was held at the gun range where we discussed the 

route, score sheets, merchant letters, prizes, and food. We decided on May 25 2019 as 

the date of the event. We decided that the entry fee would be $20 for the score sheet 

and $5 for each additional playing card.  

2. On Jan 19 2019 a committee meeting was held at the Station House restaurant attended 

by Bill Hawley, Bryan Smith, George Smith, Dave Krauss, Rob Wittener and Ben Thiesen.  

3. Discussion included changes to the route to avoid two way traffic, flagging and a work 

party to trim brush and remove obstacles, and mapping of the route with gps coordinates.  

4.  Our event posters were discussed and changes were made to the wording and the 

addition of the web address to allow for online pre registration. 

5. Prizes were discussed and it was decided to award 25% of the score sheet revenue to the 

winner. Subsequent prizes will be merchandise where by 2nd place will select from 

available prizes , then 3rd, and so on.  

6. Merchant letters have been written and are available to the committee members from 

Kathy. Merchants will not be approached until the 1st week of April so as not to interfere 

with the merchant drive for the Wild game dinner. 

7. Food will be available in the form of a breakfast and a late lunch after the event. 

8. Manning of the 5 waypoints plus the start finnish and the main gate were decided on and 

assigned.  

Committee Chair 

Bill Hawley 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


